
Week of 
September 19 - 23

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading –We are learning more sounds this week. 
Encourage your child to tell you what sounds they hear 
at the beginning of words. For instance, ask them 
‘’What words start with the mmmm sound?”. We are 
also beginning to identify rhyming words.

Our theme this week is all about apples!

Math – This week we will learn how to represent the 
number 5. We are practicing counting to 100 by 1’s 
and 10’s. They should be able to identify and write the
numbers 0-5 correctly.

Science–We will taste test different apples and learn 
about how they are grown. 

Grammar – We will continue to learn about action 
verbs this week. 

Handwriting – All kindergarteners should be able to 
write their first names and be practicing their last 
names. When helping your child practice writing, 
please remind them that capital letters should only be 
used at the beginning of a name with the rest of the 
letters being lowercase. This week we will learn K, L, 
and U.

Book Logs – Book logs will be due the last day of the 
month. Each child’s goal is 15 books, but they are 
encouraged to go above and beyond if they wish! Just 
let me know if they need another copy.

Important Dates
September 19 –

Progress Reports Sent 
Home

Bookmobile

Red Wheel Sales Begin

September 30 –
Book Logs Due

Bookmobile

The Rolling Hills Library 
Bookmobile will be 
making a stop at school 
every other Monday 
this year. If your child
has a library card,
please send it on
Bookmobile days. If 
they do not, please fill 
out the form to get 
them one. They love 
being able to check out 
books! 


